July 2013

Lolitha Shepard and Ed Stelling presented the Kuwaa Mission at the Lutheran

Women’s Missionary League 35" Convention held June 27-30, 2013 In Pittsburgh, PA. The
Kuwaa Mission’s priority of providing clean water for the Kuwaa people to drink was a perfect
match for the convention’s theme “Quenched by the Water”. Not only does the mission bring
clean water for the people to drink but is actively engaged in helping to bring the living water

Many women, youth, and men were introduced to the mission’s work when they stopped and
inspected the mission’s display. The participants took home brochures and watched a
demonstration of the water purification filter the mission is

handing out to the people. God uses events like this one to

spread the news about the Kuwas Mission as attendees

came from all over the United States. Please pray that people all over the States will
get involved in the mission’s work since they heard about the mission’s work and that
they themselves will spread the news even further. Most of the people wanted to
receive the mission’s prayer letter and desiring more information for prayer and

financial support.

Among the many women who stopped by the exhibit was young Lutheran woman
from the Mid-East Atlantic area, whose mother is one of the many Kuwaa refugees
here in the United States. She came during the course of the 14-year civil war in
Liberia. She is very grateful for the mission who answered their cry to come help them.
There are a number of Kuwaa people living in that area, and she promised to share the
story of the Kuwaa mission with the other Kuwaa people and her congregation. Slowly
but surely the mission is finding the few displaced Kuwaa people here in America.
They will be a tremendous help to the mission.

The mission has not received word from Liberia concerning the Cholera outbreak.
Please keep praying for them for good health. The children and old people are the
ones who get hit the hardest by Cholera. Thank you for your faithful prayers and
financial support of the Kuwaa Mission.

Yours in Christ,
Ed Stelling

Donations are appreciated and go directly to the Mission!

Please visit our Website and our Facebook page for pictures of the work that your donations support!

PayPal: www.kuwaamission.org

Donations can be given in two ways: Check to the mission address or PayPal on our Website:
The Kuwaa Mission ¢/o Bethany Lutheran Church 1340 8th Street Slidell, LA 70458

Facebook: Kuwaa-Mission



